
 

Week beginning 17th June 2019 

We’re sure that everyone will agree that our school fair was really successful last Friday.  Squirrels 

and Hedgehogs joined in the fun and the weather was kind with a few rays of sunshine to end the 

week. 

This week in Maths we have been using repeated addition on a number line to explain 

multiplication.  We have now studied a number of strategies to solve multiplication problems 

including ‘groups of’ and arrays. 

 

As part of our mini-beast project we have a number of new residents, in the form of giant African 

snails.  The children have eagerly handled them and examined how the snails look and live.  We have 

been impressed at the way the interest and respect the children have shown their mini-beast 

friends. 

    

   

 

Outside we have continued to explore mini-beasts and their habitats during Science lessons.  We 

have been surprised at the variety of organisms we have found. 

 

Our ‘Look and Leave’ poems on mini-beasts have been planned and we’re looking forward to 

presenting the final piece in neat form. 



 

In phonics we are practising our high frequency words which is certainly paying off as we see more 

and more of them being included in the year group’s written work.  

Tempo (speed) has been the subject in music. The children enjoyed identifying and responding to all 

sorts of music, fast and slow. Perhaps you could listen to different kinds of music at home and work 

out whether the tempo is fast or slow. 
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